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Unlocking The Past





Review for Annual Parish Assembly
11/05/16
Society membership remains healthy at around 50 members. We generally attract a few new members each year and visitors are always welcome to our talks. The society was started in 1998 so we are now in our 19th year.
The website continues to bring in contacts from all over the world. Someone recently contacted me who had three large photos of Percy Reads garage he wanted put to good use so we are displaying them in the Station House for now.

Later this month I will be showing round some visitors form Australia who have relatives buried in the churchyard.

We continue to meet at least 4 times a year and we are grateful to Takeley Primary School who allow us to hold our meetings in their hall. We also try to arrange at least one local outing during the summer. In August last year Trevor Allen gave us a guided tour of Holy Trinity Church. We will be supporting the celebration at the church in June of the Queens 90th birthday. 

This summer for our outings we plan to visit Pleshey Castle in September and also in August John Monk will be repeating a visit we did a few years ago to Bush End Church, the Forest and Shell House. . 
As well as our local speakers we are branching out to include some speakers of national or international standing.
On 17th November last year our speaker was  Dr L J F Ashdown-Hill who spoke about his quest searching for the body of Richard III which you will remember he discovered in a Leicester car park. He had recently been awarded the MBE for this and other work. He was very good and we may be able to get him back next year.

This year our “celebrity” speaker is Andy Robertshaw and he will be with us next Tuesday 17th May. Andy is a freelance Military Historian, author and broadcaster and will be familiar to all from his frequent TV appearances including Time Team and Two Men in a Trench. He was also a military advisor on the Steven Spielberg film War Horse. You are all welcome to join us.
Then on 13th September our speaker will be Tony Carter a Metal Detectorist and on 15th November our speaker will be Kate Cole talking about The Witches of Elizabethan England with particular reference to Great Dunmow.
Since the last Parish Assembly we have brought out a booklet about the first Takeley Scout Camp. This was compiled from a log book made at the time with photos, drawing and reports by the scouts and leaders and Norman Young, one of the scouts at the time has put this together for us.  We now have 31 different booklets for sale.
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